
NHS Trafford CCG Testimonial 

Trafford CCG is committed to reducing the gap in health outcomes between the most and least 

deprived communities in Trafford. While there are many factors impacting on health inequalities we 

recognise that as commissioners we need to ensure a strong awareness and understanding of the 

communities where inequalities are at their greatest. 

To develop our awareness we engaged LMCP Care Link to design and deliver a cultural awareness 

programme which looked at culture specific issues that might impact on health outcomes. The 

programme has been delivered to all teams in the TCCC and has been well received, achieving the 

goal of raising awareness and doing so in an engaging and positive way. 

We would have no hesitation in recommending LMCP Care Link as a well-informed , flexible and 

responsive organisation well suited to providing training and development activity in this field. 
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